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USCIS Begins Implementation of Enhancements to the EB-5 Program
 
Dear Stakeholder-
 
USCIS is implementing the first phase in a series of proposed enhancements to the EB-5 program. Beginning 
today, Form I-924 applicants will be able to communicate directly with USCIS adjudicators via e-mail in an 
effort to streamline the process and quickly raise and resolve issues and questions that arise during the 
adjudication process. The Form I-924 is the Application for Regional Center Under the Immigrant Investor 
Pilot Program. Information on how direct e-mail communication will work can be found in the attached 
Question and Answer document and by clicking here. 
 
USCIS intends to monitor the progress of this new line of communication to assess whether changes are 
needed and to implement any required changes on a real-time basis. If you have feedback in response to your 
use of the direct line of communication for the Form I-924, please submit your comments to 
opefeedback@uscis.dhs.gov.
 
USCIS is eager to implement all of the proposed enhancements to the EB-5 program that it first announced 
on May 19, 2011. USCIS is currently exploring how it can accelerate the implementation of premium 
processing, which customarily takes months due to the need to revise the applicable forms. USCIS is 
currently hiring economists and other experts that will enhance and accelerate the adjudication process and 
also help constitute the Decision Board that was first described on May 19.
 
Implementation of enhancements to the EB-5 program is a high priority for USCIS. Director Alejandro 
Mayorkas will provide more information about the status of the proposed enhancements and other action 
items for this program in his first Conversation with the Director this Wednesday, September 14, and in the 
national stakeholder engagement on Thursday, September 15. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Office of Public Engagement
U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services
www.uscis.gov
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http://www.uscis.gov/USCIS/Outreach/Feedback%20Opportunities/Operartional%20Proposals%20for%20Comment/EB-5-Proposal-18May11.pdf
http://www.uscis.gov/portal/site/uscis/menuitem.5af9bb95919f35e66f614176543f6d1a/?vgnextoid=efccf0aec9262310VgnVCM100000082ca60aRCRD&vgnextchannel=facb83453d4a3210VgnVCM100000b92ca60aRCRD
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